Communication from Public

Name: Matt Wait
Date Submitted: 06/01/2023 03:33 PM
Council File No: 23-0002-S57

Comments for Public Posting: Testing at the DMV should focus more on driver behavior around
vulnerable road users, like pedestrians and cyclists. The city
should support state efforts to change the DMV’s written and live
testing protocols, including drivers license renewals; these are all
opportunities to educate drivers and get them to slow down and be
respectful around vulnerable road users



